
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to summer term. We have lots of 

exciting activities planned for this half term. 

Summer Term Topics and Books 

Class 4:  

‘The Enormous Crocodile’ by Roald Dahl 

 

‘The Enchanted Wood’ by Enid Blyton 

 Dates to remember: 

 

Friday 28th April – St George’s Day British Values Day. 

Family Assembly at 2.40pm. 

Monday 1st May – May Day Bank Holiday (School 

closed). 

Friday 5th May – May Day British Values Day. 

Family Assembly at 2.40pm. 

Monday 15th May – Friday 19th May – KS1 SAT’s. 

Monday 22nd May – Wednesday 24th May – British 

Values Week 

Wednesday 24th May – Celebrations Assembly 9am. 

Wednesday 24th May – KS1 Athletics Festival 1-3pm. 

Thursday 25th May – Preston Park Whole School Trip. 

Friday 26th May – INSET Day. 

Friday 26th May – Sunday 4th June – May Half Term 

Holiday. 

Monday 5th June – Inspire Day Two. 

Monday 12th June – Phonics Screening Check week. 

Tuesday 20th June – Farm to Fork Visit to Genesis 

Tesco Consett. 

Friday 30th June – Durham Cathedral and Saints Day. 

Family assembly at 2.40pm. 

Tuesday 4th July – Burnhill Visit. 

Friday 7th July – X Factor. Doors 5.00pm, show 5.30pm. 

Monday 10th July – Inspire Day Three. 

Monday 10th July – Sports Day 1pm. 

Monday 10th July – Parents’ Evening (appointments 

available on request). 

Thursday 20th July – Celebrations Trophy Assembly 

2pm. 

Friday 21st July – Non-uniform day. Break up for 

Summer Holidays. 1.15pm pick up. 

 

Clubs: 

Homework club will begin the first week back; all 

other clubs will begin the second week back. All 

clubs are 3.15 – 4.15pm. 

Tuesday – KS1 targeted booster  

      Reception and Year 1 multi skills 

Wednesday – KS1 Orienteering 

Thursday – Parent and child homework 

Club slips must be returned by Friday 28th April. 

 

PE: 

Class 4 will continue to have PE lessons on a Monday 

and Wednesday. Please make sure that your child 

has their PE kit in school on these days. 

 

Booster Club will run on a Tuesday after school from 

3.15 – 4.15pm. You will be informed by text on the 

Friday before. Please make sure we have a correct 

number so we are able to contact you.    

               

If you have any questions or queries, please do not 

hesitate to ask. 

Miss Dobson 

Please ensure that your child has their reading 

book with them every day.  
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KS1 SAT’s 

Our Year 2 children will be taking their KS1 SAT’s 

during the week beginning 15th May. The children 

will be doing their booklets in small groups with 

Miss Dobson. Please ensure they are in school on 

time during this week and make any medical 

appointments for your child outside of school 

hours. 


